
 
Project Update 

Pleasant Hill Road & Olympic Boulevard  
Roundabout Project & 

Reliez Station Road Signalization Improvements 
 
Date: 07/14/17 
 
 
This week, the Contractor completed pulling wires, checking the controller, and aiming the traffic signal 
heads at the intersection of Reliez Valley Rd. & Richelle Ct. /Las Trampas Dr.  Striping contractor 
completed placing the striping, markers, and markings. 
 
Next week, the Contractor is planning to install the traffic signs and turn on the new traffic signals at the 
intersection of Reliez Valley Rd. & Richelle Ct. /Las Trampas Dr.  
 
Also, the Contractor will continue to pull wires and set all the hardware and software for the signals at 
the intersections of Reliez Station Rd. with Olympic Blvd. and Beechwood/Andreasen Dr.  We anticipate 
turning on the new traffic signals at this intersection the week of July 31, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 284-1951. 
 
 
Farzaneh Sanders 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
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